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MEMORANDUM  

 

FOR   : The Regional Executive Director 

   All Regions except CAR 

 

FROM  : The Director 

 

SUBJECT : ORIENTATION AND CONSULTATION ON THE UPDATED 

GUIDELINES FOR THE CONDUCT OF BIODIVERSITY ASSESSMENT 

AND MONITORING SYSTEM (BAMS) FOR COASTAL AND MARINE 

 

DATE  : 

 

 

In line with the implementation of the Coastal and Marine Ecosystems Management Program, this 

Bureau will be conducting a two-day orientation and consultation on the updated guidelines for the conduct 

of Biodiversity Assessment and Monitoring System (BAMS) for Coastal and Marine, tentatively scheduled 

on 28-30 June 2022 (8:00 AM – 12:00 NN) via Zoom.  

 

The objectives of this activity are to present the updated guidelines for conducting BAMS for 

coastal and marine, and gather inputs from the field implementing units before its finalization. As such, 

may we request the participation of the following concerned staff from your respective region, to wit: 

 

● Three (3) representatives from the Conservation and Development Division; 

● Two (2) representatives from the implementing PENR Office; 

● Two (2) representatives from the implementing CENR Office; and  

● Three (3) representatives from the implementing Protected Area Management Office.  
 

The select representatives from each Office should register at https://tinyurl.com/RevBAMS on 

or before 15 June 2022, for the administrative and logistical preparations. The program of activities and 

the zoom details will be sent to the participants as soon as finalized.  

 

Should you have inquiries or clarifications, you may contact Ms. Criselda Castor of the Coastal and 

Marine Division of this Bureau through Tel. Nos. (02) 8925 8948/ 8924 6031 loc 207, or through email 

addresses, cmd@bmb.gov.ph/ criselda.castor@bmb.gov.ph.  

 

For your information and consideration.  

 

 

 

 

       NATIVIDAD Y. BERNARDINO  
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